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Greetings BFC Families! 

We hope everyone enjoyed a wonderful, safe and fulfilling week. There is only about a week left 

of this month and this year; how fast time flies! We truly wish for everyone to be able to spend a 

heartwarming holiday season with your family, friends, and loved ones. 

 

This Sunday December 24th, we will have an Evening Christmas service at 4PM. There will 

be no potluck dinner but instead we ask that everyone bring desserts or refreshments. Let's 

celebrate this joyful evening with the company of our fellow brothers and sisters! 

 

2018 Calendars will be available for sale THIS SUNDAY. Akiko Morris will be selling them right 

after service in the worship room. Calendars are $15 each. 

 

Click here to watch Last Week's Weekly Update! 

 

 

 

 

-YAYAM- Leadership Retreat 

January 12-14, 2018 | IPEC, Las Vegas 
 

REGISTRATION DEADLINE: DECEMBER 24TH!! 
 

Join us for our semi-annual youth and young adult pastors and representatives retreat! 
This is a great chance to connect with other ministry leaders, share best practices, receive a good 

douse of inspiration, and make a plan for the coming semester! 
 
 
 

We are welcoming 3-4 representatives from each community, which would include both Youth 
Ministry and Young Adult Ministry leaders. 



 

 

 

 
 

 

Flight info: Please plan to land at McCarran International Airport (LAS) before 11am on Friday 

January 12 and depart after 4pm on Sunday January 14. 

 

Cost: The cost of the workshop will be covered by YAYAM. We ask that each community sponsor 

participants flights. If additional financial assistance is needed, please contact Tasnah Moyer (young 

adult ministry) at tmoyer@ unification,org or Kaeleigh Moffitt (youth ministry) at kmoffitt@ 

unification,org. 

 

Please Register Here By December 24th 

 

Click Here for Further Details and Schedule 

 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

Sincerely, 

Kaeleigh Moffitt 

National Youth Ministry Coordinator 

 


